
Comment from Anonymous 

NCAP must align itself to global standards include impacts that vehicles can have to the safety of 

people outside the vehicles (e.g., pedestrians, bicyclists). The rise in pedestrian deaths linked to 

cars, increasing size of SUVs (with increasing blind spots, etc.) makes this change imperative. 

Not including these is a missed opportunity that will lead to lost lives and must be resolved. 
 


